
HARVARD CONTRACT UPDATE
welcoming work  ·  healthy lives  ·  sustainable jobs

we are ready to be leaders
we are ready to work

Bargaining for sustainable 
lives at Harvard has begun
On June 3, the Local 26 Bargaining Commit-
tee met with the Harvard Administration. This 
was the first session where proposals were 
presented. 

We proposed a number of things to make   
Harvard a more welcoming place to work. 
That included strengthening seniority in pro-
motions, increased uniform allowances, and 
expanded civil rights and diversity protections 
for current and future workers.
 
We believe these proposals will move Harvard 
forward. 

The University then presented a number of 
proposals including ones that would shift 
health care costs to employees.

We reiterated our commitment to maintaining 
affordable health care.

We are ready to be leaders to win sustainable 
lives at Harvard. We will do whatever it takes 
to win welcoming work, healthy lives, and 
sustainable jobs.

STAY STRONG &                                 
SIGN UP FOR UPDATES

Updates will be available after the 
next bargaining sessions on June 
9, 14, 15, and 17. 

Updates will be posted at www.
local26.org/harvard 
& UNITE HERE Local 26 Facebook

Sign up for text and email alerts: 
sign a Plugged In card with your 
committee leader or text “harvard” 
to 877-877 

Bargaining committee members  
look over proposals


